
 SRES - NFIR 

SRES DEMANDS GM/S.RLY TO RELIEVE 10% OF 

TRACK MAINTAINERS TO OTHER DEPARTMENTS 

NFIR’s continuous persuasion through NFIR / PNM Item Nos. 

01/2010, 03/2012, 01/2015 & 04/2017 and also DC/JCM 

Agenda No. 08/2012, Board has also issued letter to one of the 

Zonal Railway GM/Allahabad vide Lr. No. E(NG)II/2018/RR-1/13 

dated 13.05.2019 to transfer 10% of Track Maintainers to 

Mechanical (Workshops), Electrical, Traffic and S&T 

Departments, since 10% of Track Maintainers additionally 

recruited in the Engineering Department through RRC. 

We thank Dr.M.Raghavaiah, GS/NFIR & President/SRES for 

the effective steps taken. 
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